
From: Kolber, Justin 
Sent: Monday, December 27, 2021 10:21:08 AM 
To: Schilling@allhookedup.com <Schilling@allhookedup.com> 
Subject: Vermont Public Record Request  
  
Dear Mr. Schilling, 
  
Please see attached correspondence.  
  
Thank you, 
  
Justin Kolber 
Assistant Attorney General 
Vermont Attorney General's Office 
Environmental and Public Protection Divisions 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05609 
(802) 828-5620 
justin.kolber@vermont.gov   
pronouns: he/him/his 
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THOMAS J. DONOVAN, JR. 
ATTORNEY GENERAL 

 
JOSHUA R. DIAMOND 

DEPUTY ATTORNEY GENERAL 
 

SARAH E.B. LONDON 
CHIEF ASST. ATTORNEY GENERAL  

TEL:  (802) 828-3171 
FAX:  (802) 828-3187 
TTY:  (802) 828-3665 

 
http://www.ago.vermont.gov 

STATE OF VERMONT 
OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 

109 STATE STREET 
MONTPELIER, VT 

05609-1001 

 
December 27, 2021 

Rob Schilling 
Executive Director 
Energy Policy Advocates 
 
Sent By Electronic Mail: Schilling@allhookedup.com 
 
Dear Rob Schilling, 
 

I write in response to your Vermont Access to Public Records Act request dated 
December 22, 2021, which this office received on December 22, 2021. Pursuant to 1 V.S.A. § 
318(b)(5)(B)-(C), the Vermont Attorney General’s Office extends the time limit for its response 
due to the need to search for, collect, and appropriately examine a voluminous amount of 
separate and distinct records and consult regarding the records, and develop a cost estimate, if 
applicable. 

 
We will further respond on or before Friday, January 7, 2022, which is ten 

business days from the receipt of your request. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Justin Kolber 
 
Justin Kolber 
Assistant Attorney General 
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